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NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELATIONS 
 

CITY ADVISORY BOARDS 
 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT effective as of Monday, March 23, 2020, 

advisory board meetings regularly scheduled for the month of April have been 

canceled.  In addition, the Animal Shelter Advisory Board meeting scheduled for 

March 25, 2020 has also been canceled.   

 

Meeting cancelations are part of the City of Pocatello’s efforts to comply with 

guidelines issued by the Federal Government and adopted by the State of Idaho to 

slow the spread of the novel coronavirus (COVID-19).  It is anticipated that 

meetings will resume in May according to the regular schedule; however, the City 

will closely monitor the guidelines issued by State and Federal authorities to 

determine if a longer cancellation is warranted.   

 

DATED this 23rd day of March, 2020. 

 

 

 

Submitted by:  

Anne Nichols 

Administrative Services Manager 

City of Pocatello 

March 23, 2020 
 


